
Denver's CLS office helps with
unemployment denial cases

Did you know the Denver office of CLS can now help with unemployment denial
cases? Please call the office at 303-837-1313 or complete an application online. You
must be eligible for services.
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Colorado Legal Services statement on Mercy Housing v. Bermudez

Oct. 22, 2024 — Matt Baca, Executive Director of Colorado Legal Services,…

Continue Reading

5 Aug 2024

Colorado Legal Services opens over 5,000 cases in first half of 2024

Need for legal support to obtain basic necessities prevalent in all parts of…
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